
Hynes hosted High School Day for our 8th 

grade students and their parents on Friday, 

October 5th, 2018. Counselors and student 

ambassadors from 30 public and parochial 

high schools from the New Orleans 

metropolitan area were present and presented 

their programs in an informal fair-like setting.  

Students and parents were able to obtain 

application information and speak to 

representatives firsthand. We wish our 8th 

grade students success on their continued 

educational journey!  

 

 

 


